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 Minutes 
 

 

Date  Wednesday, 09/03/2022 
Time  10:00 AM 

To  Sub-Standing Committee 
At  Virtual, MS Teams 

Subject  AWERB Standing Committee 
Our Ref  Doc.UBS.AWERB.09.03.22 

   
Present:  

 
Scientists in attendance for 1a) N/A, 1b) N/A & 1c) N/A 

 
Apologies:   
 
Minutes:   
  
 
1. Project Licences 

a) Amendment:  attended on her behalf)   
The committee discussed the following:  

• Further review of Steps 2 and 3 in Protocol 20 for clarity around what is optional and what is not. 
• Review of adverse effects listed in the Adverse Effects sections to ensure they are appropriate for 

the model. 
• Specific wording needs revising in the Adverse Effects sections. 
• Further information in regards to acute and chronic pain and how they are addressed in the 

Adverse Effects sections. 
• Updating of the application required to ensure it reflects that pain relief is always administered in 

regards to specific scientific endpoints. 
• Further justification required in regards to the prevention of analgesic administration and the 

recommendation that pilot studies are conducted to assess the effect of analgesic on the 
experimental outcome.   

The committee agreed changes were needed before a draft is submitted to the Home Office. 
 
 

b) Amendment:  attended on her behalf)   
The committee discussed the following:  

• Reference to specific work being preliminary but that previous data will not become obsolete in the 
Refinement section. 

• Further review of the stocking density proposed for specific work planned. 
• Further justification required in regards to the increase in duration of fasting across all the 

Protocols where this is relevant. 
• Review of specific procedures to ensure they are consistent in frequency across the protocols they 

occur. 
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experiments as well as further information around the frequency of specific procedures and what their post 
op care will entail. The committee questioned whether specific procedures proposed were the most 
refined for the species. They requested further explanation in regards to the ‘code’ used for identification. 
The committee agreed that this information would need to be provided before they could approve this 
request.  
 

 
6. Date of next meeting: 13/04/22 




